
 

 
 

The Harris County Household 
Hazardous Waste Collection Facility Will 

Be Open This Saturday 

February 22, 2014 from 9 am – 2 pm. 
 

Please tell your family, friends, and neighbors.  
 

For additional information you can go to our website at 
www.eng.hctx.net/watershed/HHW_home.html or call 
281.560.6200 for a recording.  


